CAPE FEAR BALLROOM DANCERS

ANNUAL MEETING [GENERAL MEMBERSHIP]

NOVEMBER 20, 2010
The meeting was held mid-way through the evening dance. In the absence of the president, Sandra Peterson VP presided. She welcomed everyone, thanked the hosts for refreshments, and Roland for the dance lesson.

Sandra reminded the members of the upcoming Christmas formal and also the MOA dance at Fort Bragg, and she reminded them to be sure to submit their reservations in a timely manner. Forms for both were available.

The decision of the Board as nominating committee for officers to be elected was that the current officers remain if they would accept. These were Sandra Peterson as Vice-President, and Hazel Hinton as Secretary. They had accepted, so this was presented, a motion to accept was made and seconded, and the vote was unanimous to approve.

There was no further business discussed.

Hazel Hinton, Secretary

 

